From: Deborationardes < s@gmail.com>

To: Paul Shane <paultshane@aol.com>

Subject: Re: oath ceremony -THURSDAY APRIL 20, 2017 AT 12.05 PM

Date: Thu, Apr 20, 2017 11:23 pm

Thanks Mr. Paul Shane.

I went today to the ceremony and it was a great event. now, i'm going to make my passport. thanks for your support along the past 20 years. Best.

Debora

On Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 1:17 PM, <code>paultshane@aol.com></code> wrote:

Dear Debbie.

As per the attached scan, I have received your Oath Ceremony Notice. You will probably receive this as well. Please print the Notice and take it with you to the ceremony, together with your green card.

er@gmail.com>

Congrats. You will make a great US citizen.

Regards,

Paul

Paul T. Shane Immigration Attorney Suite 350, One Gateway Center 300 Washington Street Newton, MA 02458-5802 (617) 965-1553

----Original Message----

From: mykyoceracopierscanner < my

To: paultshane paultshane@aol.com>

Sent: Thu, Apr 13, 2017 12:18 pm

no reply